
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/77/2023-24 Date: 06-02-2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: FORGIVENESS   مغفرة   
 

SUBJECT: OPEN HOUSE 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

We are pleased to have you join our forthcoming Open House for grade 1 to 9 and grade 11 at TCS. This is 

an excellent opportunity for you to interact with teachers and staff, gain a comprehensive grasp of your child's 

educational excursion, and as well to tour the institution's facilities. We believe that an effective relationship 

between the school and parents is vital to our students' success, and we look forward to further strengthening 

this partnership through your engaged involvement. 

 

Date : 10th February 2024 (Saturday) 

Time : 08:00 A.M. to 01:00 P.M. Forenoon & Afternoon 

Venue : Respective class room 

 

We encourage you to make the most of this wonderful session by bringing to our attention any inquiries or 

worries you may have about the schooling of your kid. The Open House at TCS is an excellent opportunity 

to foster an efficient parent-teacher-student association, guaranteeing your child's success. 

 

Your active participation and support are critical to your child's holistic development, and we eagerly hope 

to see you at the Open House. Together, we can make an enormous impact in our students' lives which will 

most certainly benefit them. 

 

If you have any inquiries or require more information, please feel free to contact Supervisors. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Open House and strengthening our connection with you in 

providing quality education for your child. 

 

Request you to clear fee dues of your ward (if any) as of January 2024. 

 

Further details will be shared to you by the class teachers. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

  Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

  PRINCIPAL 

 
 

 


